


 
The Rose Petal Newsletter - August 2024 Edition 

Hope Everyone had a wonderful summer! 
Welcome to this edition of The Rose Petal Newsletter, where we share highlights from recent events and 
announcements for upcoming activities. This month’s edition features a recap of the Annual Meeting.         
Meet our Rose of the Year recipient for 2024, and the Scholarship Winner for 2024. 

Upcoming Event: General Business Meeting 

Mark your calendars for the next General Business Meeting, which is set for Saturday, September 21, 2024, in 
Waco, TX at Poppa Rollo’s Pizza located at 703 N Valley Mills Dr. Sign-in will begin at 9:00 am, with the 
meeting starting promptly at 9:30 AM. I look forward to seeing everyone there! 

Event Highlights 

This summer was filled with exciting events and memorable experiences. We had a fantastic time at the Texas 
Division SCV Reunion in San Antonio. The OCR did an excellent job, raising a significant amount of money 
through the silent auction. The meeting itself was highly productive, with many important issues being 
discussed. We also enjoyed wonderful fellowship with OCR members from across the state. 

Following the Texas reunion, we traveled to Charleston, South Carolina, for the National SCV Reunion. While 
the men were engaged in their business meetings, I had the opportunity to visit the Hunley museum and 
indulge in some shopping. The reunion was also a time to reconnect with old friends from across the country 
and make some new ones. 

One of the highlights of the National Reunion was attending the Oratory Contest, where participants delivered 
5-6 minute speeches on the topic of their state seceding from the United States. The Grand Ball was another 
memorable event, where debutants were presented. I am proud to share that my husband's camp sponsored 
one of the debutants. 

We hope you enjoy this edition of The Rose Petal Newsletter. Stay tuned for more updates, and we look 
forward to seeing you at the General Business Meeting in September! 

 

God Bless Texas and God Bless Dixie! 

 

Tis a Joy to be a Rose! 

Thank you all, 

Debbie Hearrean 

TSOCR Director 2023-2025 

817 291 5291 




































